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In the continuing efforts to improve traffic safety throughout the Town of Guilford, the Guilford Police
Department's Traffic Safety Unit conducted a traffic enforcement operation on Saturday, February 8th, 2020
between 11am and 7pm. The high visibility enforcement effort focused on distracted driving and hazardous
moving violations. This effort yielded 31 motor vehicle violations during the selected time frame. Of the traffic
stops completed, enforcement ranged from warnings to misdemeanor summons.

The Guilford Police Department's Traffic Safety Unit appreciates the positive community response to the
traffic safety efforts thus far and looks forward to working with the community to resolve traffic safety issues
in the future.

If you have a specific traffic safety concern, please contact the Guilford Police Department to share it at
203-453-8061 or online at https://guilfordpd.com/contact/.

Drive Safe,
Sergeant Christopher Massey



